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 The Bronte Longhorns and Lady Longhorns have had a very 
successful track season.  Each team, including some Junior Varsity team members, spent 
many hours braving either the grueling cold, or the uncomfortable heat to make 

 Bronte Elementary 
Kindergarten through 3rd 
graders enjoyed an afternoon at 
the Ballinger Park hunting 
Easter Eggs on Thursday, April 
13, 2017. The 2nd graders 
stopped for a short time to pose 
for this picture!

themselves better and represent BHS with pride.  The Longhorns attended track meets in Sterling City, Robert Lee, Hamlin, Blackwell, and Water Valley.  District/Area track 
was held in Blackwell with eleven track team members qualifying for the next round which is the Regional Track Meet  which will be held at Angelo State University on April 28 
and 29.  Participants in this years track program are:  Carson Kelso, Zach Jackson, Tanner Bedford, Jaxon Chantrill, Nathan Arthur, Gabriel Basquez, Tanner Braswell, and 
Jason Woerhle.  Also:  Searra Powell, Zoe Watkins, Lexie Davis, Darby Duncan, Brittany Bedford, Skyleigh Minjarez, Kaci Queen, Morgan Sallee, Jordayn Berryhill, Kristen 
Stilley, Dayana Perez, and Karen Davis.  Not with us on picture day but on our team were Lilliana Cavazos and Mia Minjarez. 
   Qualifying for the Regional Meet are:  Tanner Bedford, Jr-400 M Dash; Jaxon Chantrill, Jr-800 M Dash, 1600 M Run, High Jump;  Brittany Bedford, Sr-4x100 M Relay, 4x200 
M Relay, 4x400 M Relay; Jordayn Berryhill, Sr-4x400 M Relay; Lexie Davis, Fr-4x100 M Relay, 4x200 M Relay, 4x400 M Relay; Karen Davis, Sr-4x100 M Relay, 4x200 M 
Relay, 4x400 M Relay; Darby Duncan, Jr-400 M Dash, 800 M Dash; Morgan Sallee, Sr-4x100 M Relay, 4x200 M Relay; Searra Powell, Fr-800 M Dash; Zoe Watkins, Fr-High 
Jump.  Skyleigh Minjarez, Soph-Relay Alternate.   


